
 

From: "Friedberg, Daniel" <DanielFriedberg@quickenloans.com> 

Date: July 7, 2020 at 5:20:02 PM EDT 

To: "K@kevin-steen.com" <K@KEVIN-STEEN.COM> 

Subject: Letter of Support for 1411 Iroquois Renovation 

  

To Whom It May Concern, 
  

We live across the street from 1411 Iroquois (at 1410 Iroquois), in an identical model to 1411. 

We are fully in support of the homeowners’ plans to renovate and remodel the rear extension of 

their home. The current extension, while certainly not ugly, is not fitting with the design and 

character of the home as Kahn intended. Having reviewed the detailed plans and drawings for the 

new extension, we feel that it is more historically accurate and will more effectively conform to 

Kahn’s original plans for the home. We have no qualms about the construction timeline or noise. 

We are looking forward to seeing this project move forward and beautify our neighborhood. 

  

Very Best, 

 

Daniel and Nicole Friedberg 

1410 Iroquois St. 

Detroit, MI 
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